

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school
www.sandringham.school

26 January 2024

<u>Year 3 – Museum</u> Tuesday 5th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Year 3 topic, "Romans", we have arranged an exciting trip to Doncaster Museum (town centre) on **Tuesday 5th March**. The focus of this visit is the Roman experience; and the children will be taking part in a workshop, where the children will have the opportunity to handle replica artefacts and look at the life through Roman eyes.

We will be walking from school to the Museum and back again. Children will need to wear their school uniform and sensible footwear along with a waterproof coat. We will be setting off from school at 9am and will arrive back at school for 3:15pm.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles, cans or sweets) for their dinner. If your child is entitled to free school meals, please <u>click here</u> if you would like to order a school packed lunch. Please note, packed lunches must be ordered no later than Tuesday 20th February 2024.

To cover the cost of the workshop, we are asking for a contribution of £5.60 which is payable online via ParentPay. Payments should be made no later than Friday 23rd February 2024.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the visit. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,
Miss Briggs & Mrs Teather
Year 3 Class Teachers



